GGG: Information disclosure about that Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Corporation was not eligible to be held 
On 16 May 2019, GiaiPhong Motor Joint Stock Company issued the Documentary No. 24/ 2019/ CV – GMC announcing that Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Company was not eligible to be held as follows:

On 16 May 2019, GiaiPhong Motor Joint Stock Company convened the first Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019. Four shareholders representing 2,707,496 shares (accounting to 28.01% of total number of shares with voting right of the Company) attended the Meeting. According to the Article 102 of Enterprise Law of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam and Article 18 of charter of the Company, the first Annual General meeting of Shareholders is only eligible for organization when the number of shareholders attending the Meeting represents more than 65% of the total number of shares with voting right. Therefore, the first Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of GiaiPhong Motor Joint Stock Company was not eligible to be held.
GiaiPhong Motor Joint Stock Company will convene the second Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 on 30 May 2019.
